Bristol Police Department

395 METACOM AVENUE BRISTOL, RHODE ISLAND 02809
TELEPHONE (401) 253-6300

KEVIN M. LYNCH
Chief of Police

BRISTOL POLICE DEPARTMENT PETITION REVIEW FORM

DATE FILED: 05-09-2025
PETITION DESCRIPTION:

Bruce Goes, 82 King Philip Avenue, requesting a no-parking box on King Philip Ave. acc1‘o§§
the street from the residence. par

PERSON/S FILING PETITION: Bruce Goes
[] LICENSE RENEWAL NEW PETITION

REVIEW:
[1 APPROVED
[] CONDITIONAL APPROVAL
DENIED
[] FORWARD TO ANOTHER DEPARTMENT FOR REVIEW

NOTES:

Bruce Goes has requested that a no-parking block be created on the west side of King Philip
Avenue, directly across from his residence, to assist him in exiting his driveway. For this
request, we applied our No-Parking Block Review Policy. As part of our evaluation, we parked a
full-size SUV in front of the residence. Using a second full-sized department SUV, we
demonstrated the difficulty level of maneuvering a vehicle out of the driveway. Our officer
found minimal difficulty in maneuvering his vehicle out of this driveway, requiring only one
correction during the maneuver. Based on this review, 1 have determined that the request does
not meet the criteria for approval. It should be noted that this driveway measures 12" in length,
which is insufficient to accommodate a full-sized vehicle.

REVIEWING OFFICER: Capt. Roman Wozny
DATE COMPLETED: 05-21-2025




